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DREAM BELIEVE WORK HARD ACHIEVE 
 
*Behaviour-Over the past few weeks I have been 
dealing with some unsettled behaviour and lack of 
engagement in classroom activities. I would like 
parents to ask their children what their day was like 
and what was their behaviour like. I will be calling 
several parents this week seeking their support in 
dealing with reoccurring behaviours. If we act in 
isolation it can only be partially effective but if 
parents and staff are on the same page about 
dealing with behavioural issues a resolution is usually 
brought about far quicker. 
 
 
 
*Champion’s Assembly- Four students from each 
class will receive an award for being polite and kind. 
The assembly will be on Monday, 17th September at 
2.40pm in the hall. An email will be sent to 
parents/carers if your child is receiving a 
certificate. 
 
 
*NAPLAN results are due out shortly. Some schools 
completed the testing online whilst others used 
pencil and paper. The Department of Education have 
announced that there have been discrepancies in the 
results due to the two different modes of test 
completion. 
 
*My door is always open and if you would like to see 
me to discuss any issues you have please take the 
time to come up and have a chat. It may be a good 
idea to ring the office first and they can let you 
know the times I will be available. 
 
 

What’s Coming up in September? 
*14th Gymnastics 
*17th Class Champion’s Assembly  
         K-2 Social 5pm-6.30pm 
*18th/19th Stage 2 Yarramundi 
*19thSSW Athletics 
*19th Bike checklist for Ride-a-Thon due 
*21st K-2 Mini Sports Carnival 
*24th Progress Reports sent home 
*24th Raffle tickets for Ride-a-Thon due 
*25th Ride-a-thon  

 
Put these dates in your calendar 
 

*Kindergarten 2019 Orientation 5th 
November - 10am parents welcome 
Transition Dates 8th, 16th,23rd November 
*Christmas Fair 30th November 
*Presentation Day 10th December 
*Year 6 Farewell 12th December 
*End of year celebration day 14th 
December-excellent behaviour throughout 
the year 

 
White Elephant Stall 

 
   *Items needed for the White Elephant 
stall    please send in new items and second 
hand items that are in excellent condition. 
Please send all donations to the 
office. 
 

 
*A question to think about. Do you believe 
homework is valuable for your child? Email me- 
Maria.a.green@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Term 3, Week 8, 2018 Date: Tuesday, 11th September, 2018 
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Earn 3 Big Bluey’s and you get to take a visit to see Mrs Green. Earn nine 
Big Bluey’s and you celebrate by coming to a morning tea with the principal! 

   .Treasure Chest 
KH Cooper, Charlotte, Torah, Dylan, Emmalyn, Stephanie, Nayte, Ava 
1B  
2H  
3/4C  Liam,  
4/5B  Christopher, Ryan, Zahli 
5/6K Joshua, David, Tim, Kuljas, Georgia 

 
RIDE-A-THON  
 
Year 6 will be holding a Ride-A-Thon on Tuesday 25th September to raise money  
for their Farewell and an electronic noticeboard for the school.   
Sponsorship forms, bike safety checklists (due Wednesday 19/9/18) and raffle tickets 
have been sent out, spare sponsorship and bike safety checklists can be downloaded from  
the school website. 
 
Gift vouchers will be awarded to the boy and girl who raise the most amount of  
money in sponsorship. 
 
RAFFLE 
Prizes have been donated by various companies to use as prizes for a raffle.   
Raffle tickets were distributed last week.  If you would like more please contact the office.   
Prizes are: 
1st Maxi M-cro Scooter valued $230 
2nd Netti Helmet valued $40 
3rd Netti Helmet valued $40 
 
Other prizes 
2 x Handle bars, seat, pedals, tyre tube 
5 x Bike seat, drink bottle, bottle holder 
Drink holder, tyre tube, pedals, hat 
West Tigers Kit – football, cards, pen, stickers, handball, pencils, colouring book 
T-Shirt, cap, lazer beams, wrist band, stickers 
Cap, socks, pen, stickers, bag tag, wrist band, pencils, magnet, highlighters, colouring book 
11 x Mixture packs – caps, stickers, bag tags, pens, magnet, bike decals, etc 
Various caps. 

 
 
 
 

 



STEWART HOUSE CLOTHING DONATION 
 

Stewart House clothing bags have been distributed to each child, there are more 
bags available from the office upon request – Collection day will be September 
14th 

 
 

RETURN & EARN COLLECTION 
 

The big orange bin is located outside the office, remember you can bring in 
your empty containers any day of the week.  
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                     Monday 17th September 
School hall 

5.00pm to 6.30pm 
 

Cost: $2 Coin entry to cover refreshments/prizes.  
      
                 THEME:    PYJAMA PARTY 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Friday 21st September 

On school oval between 9.45 and 11.30 
♦ Races 
♦ Relays 
♦ Long jump                     
♦ Captain ball        
♦ Shotput 

All parents welcome. 
 

 

 



Thank you for supporting our school 
 
 

THE OAKS PRESCHOOL 
Extra funding received for 4 year olds 

Fees now $17 per day for children aged 4 before 31.7.18 

The Oaks Preschool is a not- for- 
profit Preschool - all fees and 

funding go into providing 
quality education, more teachers 

and resources for children enrolled. 
Recently rated “Exceeding 

National Quality Standards” 
Our qualified, experienced and mature staff demonstrate excellence and 

dedication to quality care and teaching to prepare children for school. 
Our large shady outdoor area provides many challenges and areas for exploration 

and learning. 
WHERE? ; 2 William Street The Oaks. Telephone 46571327. 

. ENQUIRE for your 4 – 6 year old NOW. 
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